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am radio P. O. Box 5844 5200 Amorillo Blvd, East
1010 KC Amarillo, Texas 79107 Phone 372-6543
Bill Nittler Feb. 13, 1969
Box 112

Englewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Bill:
This letter will confirm your reception of KDJW radio on June 11, 1968.
Thank you so much for your report.

Sorry we took so Iong to answer but your report has been mis-Placed with
some other Iletters.

It is always a pleasure to hear from the D, X, rs.

Ken Hightower

Chief Engineer
KDIJW-AM-FM



